
The route will be an active construction site and will be closed to all
users during these times.   

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your
understanding. 

For more information and updates please visit:
www.havant.gov.uk/hayling-billy-trail 
or email countrysideprojects@hants.gov.uk

Public Notice: 
Closure of 

Hayling Billy Trail

hants.gov.uk/countryside

From October 21, 2024, until February 1, 2025 a section of the 
Hayling Billy Trail will be closed from Langstone Bridge Car Park by
Applegreen Garage to Hayling Halt Car Park, Victoria Road for
essential resurfacing works. These improvements aim to enhance
access for everyone along the Hayling Billy Trail.

Scan for
updates

http://www.havant.gov.uk/hayling-billy-trail
mailto:countrysideprojects@hants.gov.uk

